
From: Chris MacDevitt < >  
Sent: Saturday, August 3, 2024 2:53 PM 
To: Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Cc: Kim Stockdill <kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>;  
Subject: Re zoning application  
 
 
 
Dear Galiano LTC, 
 
I support application PLRZ2024003. 
 
I feel that it is important to support small business in this community. There is limited access to proper 
zoning for endeavours such as these, and they can be of great benefit to the community at large.  
I also understand that ecological concerns must be taken into account with businesses like these, and I 
am confident that they have been adequately addressed.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Chris MacDevitt 
Galiano resident 

 


